
Programme Secretary report for AGM 2008 
 
 
Firstly I would like to thank the members for their support 
over the last 5 years. As you are aware I am handing over the 
roll as programme sec to another member of the society, I 
wish them well in this very rewarding and interesting roll. 
Ii hope you have enjoyed the this last years programme. Aas  
usual I have tried to make it as varied as possible ------ I knowi 
have not always aachieved  


